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Reading is an absolutely vital skill for the children to acquire:  it helps to facilitate learning across the curriculum, provides a 

key life skill and can provide a lifetime of enjoyment. 
With that in mind, rather than holding the predictable – and expensive – dress up as a character event we will be holding a 

themed day of activities. 
These will be linked to a specific book in each class or Year group and will be delivered through a wide area of the 

curriculum.  Children may take part in book themed lessons in everything from English or Maths through to Outdoor 
Learning, Crafts or Drama. 

In addition, we will offer all children the chance to listen to a book being read by an adult in school.  We hope to offer 
children a wide choice of books and the opportunity to hear a different adult read to them. 

Please encourage your child to read as much as possible during World Book Day week. To help promote this, we will be 
holding a Book Fair after school from 25th February to the 5th March. 

On World Book Day we will be holding the ‘Great Book Swap’ where we ask children to bring in a book to swap within their 
Year Group on the day. This book should be one that they are prepared to give away, and it should be in good condition. 

Your child will then come home with a new book which will also be of good quality and hopefully one that your child can’t 
wait to read! 

 
  
 
 
 


